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To: NSW_LRC

Subject: Review of serious road crime Wednesday,
Date: 21 December 2022 6:32:30 PM

Hi there,

My name is Jamie, and I would like to make a contribution in regard to this review.
Before i start, I would like to give you some information about myself.

I am 28 years old, and i am a b double truck driver. Some of the things i witness on the
road daily is disgusting to say the least, and i am surprised that there aren't more accidents
on our roads.

In my opinion, there needs to be an easier way to report not just serious law breaking, but
minor law breaking on our roads. Something as minor as a car using a bus lane could one
day have consequences where a bus passenger could be injured.

Many people now days have dashcams installed into their vehicles, and its my opinion that
there should be an easier way to report road crime. Currently you cannot report instances
through social media to the police, most police pages say they will not accept these reports
of dangerous driving, and the only way currently is to use the crimestoppers website,
which can be tricky to use.

I think if there is a phone app, or a webinar built specifically for dashcam footage to report
a road crime that has been committed, people would be willing to use these platforms.
Technology is always improving, and i think that most times on dashcam footage, number
playes can be read, to identify owners of vehicles.

It might also give confidence and encouragement to the community if any reports they
make on an app or website, once investigated, if the person who creates the report, can see
if action was taken against the driver who breaks the law. Obviously you wouldn't provide
exact details, but maybe a status updates of reports.

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me.
Regards,
Jamie enright
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